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Tom, 

 

It has been a long time since we have heard from you. 

How are you? What's new? 

 

Grandma Harry has moved to an apartment downtown. The 

complex is behind City Hall, so she has a view of the 

river. Megan is living with her and working at South 

Haven hospital. Laura and Rich and family are going to 

sell their house and move into the old homestead. 

 

I finally finished my project in the back yard, 

repacing steps and patio. It turned out well. It took 

so much time that we had little time to vacation this 

summer, so we took off extra days the last 2 weekends 

and went up north. Got some nice sunset pictures. 

 

I'm planning to retire next year - when next year, I 

don't know.  

 

Carol has her business all set up and ready to go, but 

no paying customers yet. She has a brochure and 

business cards and a cell phone. But that big demand 

for neurofeedback has not yet materialized. 

 

Love, Dad 

 


